Sr. H. Lopez Rebeledo, Calle Blanes, 869 Apto. 4, Montevideo, Uruguay, S.A.

Dear Friend Reboledo:

I greatly appreciate your kind letter written on October 24th, and regret that I have been unable to reply sooner.

I am glad to know of the progress of Goal-Hi.

We are in the midst of preparations for our winter basketball season here. I am sending you a copy of our schedule. You will see that our opening game is to be played next week, December 17th, with Denver University.

In reply to your inquiry about courses for basketball coaches, I presume you are referring to what we call "coaching schools" or "coaching clinics", usually held during the summer. Last summer I was one of the faculty members at the Iowa Coaching School and Officials' Clinic, and I am enclosing a copy of their program. Most of these coaching schools are conducted on a similar basis, and I thought this program would be helpful to you in making your plans.

If I can be of further help to you it will be a great pleasure.

With kindest regards for the Yuletide season,

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA:AH Enc.